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Collection Event Information 
HHW 
What is Household Hazardous Waste (HHW)? 
 

E-Waste 
What is Electronic Waste (e-waste)? 
 

Contact Us 

Tehama County Solid Waste Management Agency: 
tehamacountyrecycles@co.tehama.ca.us 
530.528.1103 
 
Unsubscribe 
Select to opt out of receiving Tehama County’s 4Rs 
News monthly e-newsletter.  
 
 
 
 
  

Free Collection Events: November 
 

When What Who Where 

Everyday! E-Waste 
Collection 
Now accepted 
every day  
 
No quantity limit 

Tehama County 
Residents and 
Businesses 

Tehama County/ 
Red Bluff Landfill 
19995 Plymire Road 
Red Bluff, CA   

Saturday, 
November 
14th   
 
8AM-12PM 
 

Household 
Hazardous 
Waste Collection 
 
Maximum of 15 
gallons or 50 
pounds per load 

Tehama County 
Residents 
  
Businesses: Small 
fee(s) apply Call 528-
1103 for more 
information 

Tehama County/ 
Red Bluff Landfill 
19995 Plymire Road 
Red Bluff, CA  
 

Sunday, 
November 
15th  
 
All Day 

America 
Recycles Day 

Everyone! Home, Work, School. 
Recycle everywhere you 
can. 

Saturday, 
November 
21st        
 
8AM-12PM       

Household 
Hazardous 
Waste Collection 
 
Maximum of 15 
gallons or 50 
pounds per load 

Tehama County 
Residents 
  
Businesses: Small 
fee(s) apply Call 528-
1103 for more 
information 

Corning Disposal (HHW 
Facility) 
3281 Highway 99W  
Corning, CA  
 
 

Thursday, 
November 
26th 
All Day 

Landfill Closed in 
Observance of 
Thanksgiving 

Day 

Tehama County 
Residents and 
Businesses 

Tehama County/ 
Red Bluff Landfill 
19995 Plymire Road 
Red Bluff, CA 

Saturday, 
November 
28th     
 
8AM-12PM 

The Last 
Saturday of the 
Month E-Waste 

Collection 
events have 

been suspended 
until further 

notice. 

Tehama County 
Residents and 
Businesses 

Tehama County Dept. of 
Social Services 
310 S. Main Street 
Red Bluff 
 
Corning Park & Ride 
Corner of Third Street & 
Solano Street 

 

See Upcoming Events for this Fall’s collection events. 
 

 

Did you know? 

http://www.co.tehama.ca.us/toxics/hazardous-items
http://www.co.tehama.ca.us/toxics/electronic-waste
mailto:tehamacountyrecycles@co.tehama.ca.us
mailto:tehamacountyrecycles@co.tehama.ca.us?subject=Unsubscribe
http://www.co.tehama.ca.us/calendar-of-events


 
 

 
Fall is the perfect time to reassess your waste 
reduction practices and to explore new ways to keep 
reducing waste around your home and at work. While 
recycling cans, bottles, paper, plastic, and metal are 
standard practice; check out some of the tips below to 
help expand your waste reduction.  

• Cooking Oil Recycling: Did you know the Tehama County/Red Bluff 
Landfill accepts cooking oil for recycling into biodiesel? Drop it off 
for free at the landfill or set it next to your recycling cart if you have 
Green Waste of Tehama service.  

• Food Rescue: 25% more trash is thrown away between the 
Thanksgiving and New Year’s holidays than any other time of year. A 
good amount of that is food waste, so this year start planning early 
to avoid wasted food. Check out https://savethefood.com/ for 
helpful tips on meal planning, food storage, and rescuing food so it 
does not go to waste. 

• Clean, Dry and Empty: When the celebrating is over after your 
holiday gatherings be sure to recycle your cans and bottles. Make 
sure they are Clean, Dry and Empty so they do not contaminate the 
paper and cardboard in your recycling cart.  

• Avoid Contamination: Along with keeping your recyclables Clean, 
Dry and Empty; you should also avoid putting items in your 
recycling cart that do not belong. Styrofoam, greasy pizza boxes, 
and dirty lasagna pans should all go in the trash. 

• Household Battery Recycling: The months of October, November, 
and December are when one third of all batteries are purchased in 
the U.S. each year. Make sure to recycle your “dead” batteries; visit 
our website for how and where to recycle them 
http://www.co.tehama.ca.us/toxics/batteries. 
 

Keep in mind that when items are recycled, they 
do not end up in our landfill to be buried forever. 
If we continue to recycle and reduce our waste, 
we can keep our landfill open for many more 
years, keeping this valuable resource available for future generations.  
 
 

Questions?  
Please call the Tehama County Solid Waste Management Agency at  

528-1103, visit http://www.tehamacountylandfill.com 
or email us at tehamacountyrecycles@co.tehama.ca.us. 

 
 

As always, please do not forget to recycle! 
It’s good for the County and good for the wallet.  

https://savethefood.com/
http://www.co.tehama.ca.us/toxics/batteries
http://www.tehamacountylandfill.com/
mailto:tehamacountyrecycles@co.tehama.ca.us

